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Monday 13th March 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 

Destination Documentation Fees 
  
 
Thank you for your continuous support of Armacup. 
 
 
Armacup Destination Documentation Fees have been kept at a fixed level for over a decade to 
create stability and predictability for our customers.  
 
As the current levels no longer reflect the actual costs, the Destination Documentation Fees will be 
increased to AU$80 and NZ$80 per Bill of Lading for Australia and New Zealand respectively.  
 
The new fees will be applicable for Bills of Lading with loading date 1st April 2023 onwards. 
 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Armacup 
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